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16th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Bling Your Bike Competition – Friday 23rd November 
 

With darker days and nights approaching it is more important than ever that our children 
are seen and safe particularly when riding their bikes and scooters. 
 
With this in mind we  are holding a ‘Bling your Bike Competition’ and would like to invite 
children to come to school with decorated bikes or scooters and wearing colourful and/or 
illuminous clothing on Friday 23rd November – the brighter the better!!  
 
There will be prizes awarded for the best decorated bike/scooter and most colourful outfit.  
 
Please note – Non-Uniform should only be worn by those entering the competition  
all other children must wear usual school uniform. 
 
Thank You 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs D T Worrall 
Headteacher  
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